
From: Poirier, Marcelo
Sent: 1/31/2014 4:32:14 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE:

Thanks. Can you send me a sentence or two on the Emergency Preparedness Program.

Have a good weekend.

Marcelo

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Friday, January 31,2014 4:00 PM 
To: Poirier, Marcelo 
Subject:

Until new standards for the design and construction of overhead facilities in high fire-threat areas are adopted in 
Track 3, electric utilities and CIPs shall continue to comply with the Rule 31.1 requirement to design and 
construct their facilities' strength based on known local conditions, including Santa Ana windstorms, 
notwithstanding Rule 14.

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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